
LEGAL NOTICE

The Public Records Commission will be sponsoring a training regarding public 
records retention and destruction protocol with Amy Christensen from the 
Indiana Archives and Records Administration on Friday, February 3, 2023 
at 9:00 a.m. in the Commissioners Room at the Service Complex. All public 
officials and county school representatives are encouraged to attend.

The 2023 organizational meeting of the Public Records Commission will follow 
the training. The Commission will consider approval of forms, disposition, 
transfer and destruction of records from all public officials in the County.
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